
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

27/25 22 August 2025 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – MURRAY ROAD 

 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA CI) notice is hereby 
given for the temporary closure of Murray Road from 6.30am Saturday 23rd to 5pm Sunday 
24th August. 
 
Contractors for Water Corporation will be conducting works in the area that requires 
restricting vehicle access. 
 
For further information please contact Saltire Project Works Manager Mr Andre Koekemoer 
at 0482 044 263. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Chris Su 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 


